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The parties have discussed the voluntary severance offering outlined in Letter Agreement 07-10, and the Union's
interest in allowing an employee who has volunteered for severance to change their severance election given
certain criteria are met. The employee must notify the Company by submitting a request indicating they are
suffering a hardship or experiencing a change of status (Le., medical emergency, sudden illness, divorce, death)
in order to be given consideration. The written request should include pertinent information to substantiate the
request and should be directed to the HumanResources@pge.com e-mail address. The Company will review
requests on a case-by-case basis and make a determination on whether the change can be accommodated.

Concurrent with the above, the IBEW proposes that Company grant Clara Scott, Operating Clerk-Steno, who
elected to accept the voluntary severance offering, the ability to change her severance option from Transitional
Leave of Absence to a Lump Sum payment.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate in the space provided below and
return one executed copy of this letter to the Company.
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